
From: Jeff Johnson <crossfitc2e@gmail.com> 

Date: November 18, 2020 at 8:44:38 PM EST 

To: Art Alzamora <arthur.alzamora@gmail.com> 

Subject: Solar panel install 

 

I am the Owner of 16 Neal Drive, direct neighbor to The Alzamora family at 26 

Neal Drive. We are aware they are planning to install a ground mounted solar 

panel system in their yard, which we have no objection to the location. 

 

Thank you... 

 

Jeff Johnson  

 

Sent from my iPhone 


